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Senator Addabbo Engages With Students at PS 128

JOSEPH P. ADDABBO JR. December 6, 2024

Senator Addabbo visits PS 128 in Middle Village.

Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. spoke to the Student Council of PS 128 in Middle Village on
December 16, 2024, highlighting the importance of government, leadership, and collaboration
on community projects. The event provided students with an opportunity to learn about

civic engagement and the role of local government in their lives.

"Our future leaders are right here in this room,” Addabbo said. “By partnering together, we

can create a stronger community, and I am excited to see how these young minds will shape


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/joseph-p-addabbo-jr

our world."

The senator encouraged the students to take an active role in their community and to

consider how they can contribute to positive change.



